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Welcome back for the start of the final half-term in Year 
6. This half-term will be filled with lots of exciting 

learning alongside transition sessions and preparation for 
High School.  We will also be busy practising a Leaver’s 

Assembly, visiting Manchester Cathedral, graduating with 
Children’s University as well as a few other surprises!
Please contact me through Class Dojo if you have any 

queries.
Mrs O’Reilly

English
In English, we will be creating alternative 

fairy tales in the style of ‘Gina Kaminski’. We 
will also be performing a piece of poetry and 
creating ‘Survival Guides’ for the new Year 6 
children! In Reading time, we will be sharing 
books linked to our topics and recommending 

our personal favourites.

Maths
In Maths, we will be working on solving 

problems and investigations. We will also be 
looking at the Mayan number system.  This will 

be alongside continuing to practise our 
arithmetic skills with the 4 main operations 

ready for High School.

P.E.
Year 6 will have P.E. on a Monday afternoon. 

They can wear their P.E. kit to school: 
black/grey joggers/shorts, red t-shirt and 

black trainers. There will be extra P.E. sessions 
this half-term. Days children can come in P.E. 

kits will be shared on Class Dojo.

Reading Books
Reading as regularly as possible to 

an adult can really help your 
child’s progress.  We would like to 
see your child read a minimum of 
FIVE times a week, which will be 

checked every Monday.  Once 
they have read, an adult should 

sign and date their Reading 
Record.

Homework is set every 
Friday and should be 

returned by Wednesday. 
Please encourage your child 
to complete their homework 

to a high standard.

R.E.

This half-term our topic is titled ‘Creation and 
Science: conflicting or complementary?’ which 

follows on from our learning earlier in the year.

Science

This half-term, we will be continuing our topic 
on plants and animals by learning about 

evolution. This will include finding out about 
how organisms adapt to their surroundings.

History

This half-term, Year 6 will 
be learning about the Maya 
civilization including finding 
out about everyday life and 
the Gods they worshipped.


